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 HAPPY BIRTHDAY!                        

Friday 15th June to Thursday 21st June 2018 

                    Ollie-Preston in Hawthorn will be 7                           Sam in Sycamore will be 7 

SCHOOL TIMES — doors open 8.45am 3.20pm finish 

DIARY DATES 

 

Friday 22nd June—Non Uniform Day 

Wed 20th & 27th June—Yr 2 Transition meetings– details to follow  

Tuesday 26th June 3.30pm—Summer Fayre 

Wednesday 4th July 3.30pm—Meet Your New Teacher 

Friday 6th July—End of year reports come home.  

Monday 9th July 2.00pm    Year 2 Production-siblings welcome 

Tuesday 10th July 9.30am      Year 2 Production 

Wednesday 11th July 6.00pm   Year 2 Production 

Wednesday 18th-July—         Sports Day—9.00am Reception  

                                         1.00pm—KS1 

Thursday 19th July 9.00am     Nursery Class Graduation 

Thursday 19th July 2.00pm     Reception End of Year Assembly 

Friday 20th July 9.00am        Year 1 End of Year                         

            and Year 2 Leavers Assembly. 

Friday 20th July 11.00am– Family Picnic 

NAG ON THE RAG 

Please do not send your child to school with large, 

brightly coloured accessories in their hair. Headbands 

with “ears” and huge bows are not part of school   

uniform. We look forward to seeing them on non   

uniform days like next Friday 22nd June. Thank you. 

ATTENDANCE LEAGUE TABLE 

Class This week’s 

Attendance 
Total  

lates 

this 

week  

This 

week’s 

points 

Total  

Points 
 

Well done 

Willow 

Class 

98% 

this 

week! 

OAK 96.9% 0 6 + 1 16 

SYCAMORE 97.9% 6 8 15 

WILLOW 98.0% 0 9 + 1 13 

HAWTHORN 97.3% 6 7 12 

PALM 96.2% 4 5 10 

ELM 95.4% 1 3 9 

HAZEL 94.5% 2 1 9 

ASH 95.8% 4 4 5 

CHESTNUT 94.8% 0 2 + 1 5 

   WHOLE SCHOOL TARGET - 96% 

This week’s attendance – 96.3%  

We have met our target this week.  

Year Two have enjoyed learning about the World Cup today– 

ask your child to tell you what they have learned about the 

country they were researching.  

Reading Challenge– a few really keen      

readers have already completed their Alphabet 

Reading Challenge which is fantastic. Children 

have until 6th July to read as many books as 

they can for a chance to win their own selection of books from 

Peter’s Bookshop.  

Well done to all Year One children for their hard work in 

Phonics this week– you are a credit to our school!! 

 

 

 
Tuesday 26th June 3.30-5.00pm 

Toys/Books request 

We are asking for donations of good 

quality books and toys to sell at our 

Summer Fayre. Please pass onto the 

school office or your class teacher.  
Year Two are organising a CAKE 

SALE for our Fayre so any donations 

would be greatly appreciated– please 

bring in on 25th/26th June. THANK 

YOU! 
Raffle Tickets 

We will be holding a raffle at the Summer Fayre. We have 

some amazing prizes including  an Acer tablet donated by 

Tesco. Tobogganing tickets at the Snowdome, Dudley Zoo 

tickets, hampers, gift cards and many more. Tickets are 

£1 from the School Office. Available now. 

 

Non-Uniform Day 

Children can come to school in non uniform next Friday 

22nd June in exchange for donating a bottle for the   

tombola for the Summer Fayre. We ask that children 

wear sports clothes, football strips or similar as they will 

be participating in football based fun to mark the World 

Cup currently taking place in Russia.  


